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House Bill 657 (Delegate Petzold)
Commerce and Government Matters

State Government - State Advisory Council on Administrative Hearings -
Composition

This bill increases the number of members on the State Advisory Council on Administrative
Hearings from nine to ten. The added member must be a nongovernmental attorney who
practices before the Office of Administrative Hearings. In total, not more than five members
may be attorneys who practice before the Office of Administrative Hearings, versus the
current limit of four such attorneys.

The bill takes effect June 1, 1999.

Fiscal Summary

State Effect: Minimal increase in reimbursement for expenses under the standard State
travel regulations for an additional member of the advisory council.

Local Effect: None.

Small Business Effect: None.
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